
Dr. Bernard Schwetz 
US Food and Drug ~d~~nistratio~ 

5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, m 20857 

Dear Dr. Schwetz, 

As an American consumer and taxpayer, I am urging you to refrain from legalizing the irradiation 
of any additional types of food until up-to-date research is conducted on the potential that these 

roducts could Cause cancer and birth defects. 

I am most COrlC ned about a proposal to Irt. ready-to-eat foods, a proposal that the food 
is going to approve. The multinational food 

sell eonta~~nat~d food using i~~ad~at~o~ as their silver-bullet soluti 
rhouses and professing plants which have beconse breeding 

eoli, salmonella, Listeria and other food-borne path~~g~~s 

ase review the g~o~ng body of scientifiic evidence that is seriously ~ues~io~~g the safety and 
mess of irradiated foods. I trust that the agency will co~s~ie~tio~sly abide by strict 

guidelines before approving any food irradiation proposals or any food additive proposal, 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Kossowsky, Deli Manager 




